
NOTICE

Thank you for your understanding.

Goldhill Ave playground is closed 
for upgrading as part of the 

Estate Upgrading Programme.

Please use the nearest alternative 
playground at Gentle Drive as 

shown on the map.

Expected date of completion: 
2nd quarter 2017

Goldhill Ave Playground

Gentle Drive 
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